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Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street
P.O. Box 2319

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli,

EB-2018-0275 - Application to Establish a Deferral Account for Niagara Reinforcement
Limited Partnership (“NRLP”)

Hydro One Networks Inc. (“HONI”) on behalf of a newly created transmission company called
Niagara Reinforcement Limited Partnership (“NRLP”), filed an application seeking approval for
three interrelated applications dated July 31, 2019 under docket EB-2018-0275/0276/0277.

To assist the Ontario Energy Board, Hydro One has separated out the application under s.78 of
the OEB Act, which seeks approval for the “NRP Transmission Line Revenue Requirement
Deferral Account”.

This submission provides the relevant documents related to that application. Further
information, if required, may be available in the combined application.

Hydro One respectfully requests that the Board review and consider the attached application at
its earliest convenience.

Should you have any questions on this, please contact Joanne Richardson at (416) 345-5393 or
via email at requlatory@HydroOne.com.

Sincerely,
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY FRANK D’ANDREA

Frank D’ Andrea



